
PUBLIC INFORMATION 
MEETING

We NEED Your Input!

MET Transit is proposing 
changes to the current routes 

that will:
• Keep the coverage in Waterloo 

and Cedar Falls where service is 
provided
• Reduce the “loops” to improve 

efficiency
• Maintain access to areas where 

there are jobs

MET is hosting two public 
meetings at the 

Downtown Central 
Transfer Center

416 Sycamore Street

February 27, 2024
Meeting 1: 11 AM to 1 PM
Meeting 2:  3 PM to 6 PM

If you have any questions, please 
contact

Bill Troe, SRF Consulting
402-513-2158 or 

btroe@srfconsulting.com


